
Newberry Elementary’s 

New Worlds Reading

Join New Worlds Reading and 

Newberry Elementary’s Title 1 for a 

free 

Family Reading Night on 

Tuesday, April  23rd  from

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Join us for fun reading activities, 

free food, and free books!

Please pre-register to attend by 
scanning the QR code by 

Tuesday April 16th

newworldsreading.com
#NewWorldsReading


